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Hogwarts School

Dear McCarthy Teszler Families,

We are pleased to inform you that your have been accepted at Hogwarts School. This year the sorting will be held at the Most Magical Place in the Muggle world, McCarthy Teszler School. To celebrate Read Across America, we will have magical games and tasks for your student to complete.

Monday March 4th – Wear Red…Be Bold, Be Brave, Be a Gryffindor

Tuesday March 5th – Wear Yellow….Be Fair, Be Loyal, Be a Hufflepuff

Wednesday March 6th- Wear Green… Be Ambitious, Be Resourceful

Thursday March 7th- Wear Blue…Be Witty, Be Diligent, Be A Ravenclaw

Friday March 8th - Wear your most “magical” outfit….wear something that is special

to you, that makes you feel like you can do anything!

Yours sincerely,

Marjo Chappell

Head Librarian & Guardian Of Timeless Tomes

